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Dear ENR committee: State Representatives and Senators, I am writing in support of 
LD1928.  It is time we put conscience before convenience. In order to rid our 
waterways and landfills of plastic we must make inroads into the public and industries
use of plastic whenever possible. The alternatives are easy on this one.  As in other 
public washing areas, shampoo, conditioner, body soap and lotion can be dispensed 
from multiuse wall /shelf containers. If a lodger wants to go high end in their offered 
toiletry product, then that can be done in this way.  The size of a single use product of 
this type is negatively impacting marine life and wildlife.  We must move away from 
plastics for so many reasons.  Thank you.


